
	
9/16/19	(5pm)	
	
To	all	faculty,	
	
This	is	an	opportunity	for	faculty	to	serve	on	the	interview	committee	for	the	CCC	position	of	
College	President.				Please	note	that	there	are	strict	scheduling	and	activity	requirements	for	
this	process,	and	committee	members	will	be	expected	to	adhere	to	them.		
	
The	interview	committee	will	have	a	composition	that	follows	4CD	Board	Policy	2057	(See	item	
#2	for	Presidential	Hire).			
	
If	you	are	interested,	please	respond	with	a	completed	application	for	CCC	President	hiring	
committee	service	attached	to	an	email	sent	to	Lynette	Kral	by	noon	on	Monday	the	23rd	of	
September.		Note	that	those	who	serve	should	be	current	on	BOTH	the	CCC	Faculty	Hiring	
training	(HERE)	and	the	4CD	diversity	training	(instructions	here).		
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	with	questions	or	comments.			
	
Thank	you	for	considering	this	service	to	your	fellow	faculty,		
Katie	(CCC	Academic	Senate	President)	
	


